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A Pace To Call Howe

June 18, 2015 JUN 22 2015

CHIEF HEALTH OFFiCER

Joseph P. Iser, MD, DrPH, MSc

Chief Health Officer

Executive Secretary, Southern Nevada Health District Board of Health
P.O. Box 3902

Las Vegas, NV 89127

Dear Dr. Iser:

At the June 16, 2015, Henderson City Council meeting, Councilman John Marz was reappointed
to represent the City on the Southern Nevada Health District Board of Health, and Mayor Andy
Hafen was reappointed as alternate member. Both Mayor Hafen and Councilman Marz can be
reached through the City at (702) 267-2085. The terms for these appointments will end

June 30, 2017.

If I can provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (702) 267-1400.
Sincerely,

< Setbvntoncollats

Sabrina Mercadante, MMC
City Clerk
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